
From: David Kohanchi  
To: Savannah Van Akin 
Tue 9/13/2022 3:35 PM 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER 
 
Hi Savannah, 
 
Hope this email finds you well! 
 
I would sincerely appreciate a short delay based on the following- 
 
1. We’re currently dealing with a family medical issue related to renal failure/hospitalization. 
This could result in Nina Guralnik missing the meeting and/or creating unnecessary tensions. 
 
2. Keith Freeman, our only true front yard neighbor, would not be able to make the zoom 
meeting as it stands. He lives in the house directly adjacent to our home and would like to also 
speak on our behalf.  
 
3. I’m on call tomorrow. There is a decent likelihood that I won’t be able to make the meeting 
either. For all of our sake, I think it would be better if I were able to attend. 
 
If it were possible to delay, I’d like to move to either October 16th or November 9th. 
 
Thanks for taking the time. It was nice meeting you finally. 
 
Respectfully  
David Kohanchi MD 
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